

Congratulations to those members who participated in the FT. WORTH, SAN ANGELO & SAN ANTONIO STOCK SHOWS!

You all did a great job with your projects.

Thank you for your hard work!

**GOOD LUCK AT HOUSTON & AUSTIN!** 

## HORSE COGGINS

@ the Arena

MONDAY, MARCH 27 @ 4:30 \$10.00 FEE IF VALIDATED BY APRIL 1.5th.

VALIDATION FOR DISTRICT & STATE

Call with # of horses & if vaccinations are needed so vet can have on hand.

## Monthly Meeting Schedule

Thank you members who attended the February meeting to make Valentine Cards at the courthouse then deliver to residents at Crowell Nursing Center. The residents & staff really appreciate our time & smiling faces!

April 8, 2017-10:00 AM- Pick up an Officer Packet if you plan on running for an office position for 2017-2018 (program by Shelby, Brayden, Kelly, Colby)

May 20, 2017 - 10:00 AM - Officer Elections for 2017-2018 (program by Becca, Blaine & Ty)

### **OFFICERS FOR 2017-2018**

OFFICER PACKETS ARE AVAILABLE FOR PICKUP IN THE EXTENSION OFFICE.

APPLICATIONS ARE <u>DUE BACK TO THE</u>

<u>EXTENSION OFFICE BY 4:30 ON MON-</u>

<u>DAY, MAY 15TH.</u>

ELECTIONS WILL BE SATURDAY, MAY 20TH AT 10:00 AM.

PRESIDENT- REBECCA CANSLER
VICE PRESIDENT- SHELBY HENRY
SECRETARY- COLBY CARROLL
TREASURER- BRAYDEN HENRY
REPORTER- KELLY CARROLL
HISTORIAN- BLAINE CARROLL

GREETER- TY HALSELL

OFFICERS 2016-2017

4-H DISTRICT COUNCIL OFFICER APPLICATION-DUE MAY 1st

TEXAS 4-H LIVESTOCK AMBASSADOR NEWS & APPLICATION DUE JUNE 2nd—
ask for more details

Must be present on April 2nd @ 4

-to compete at district

-will go over ALL SAFETY

WILL MEET NORTH OF THE RODEO **ARENA** 

- PRACTICES— APRIL 9th, 16th, 23rd and 30th
- COMPETITION MAY 6th @



Photography Showcase-April 3rd @ 6:00 at the Dark Sky Gallery.

Pictures will be on display through April 24th.

Copies of prints will be for sale for \$15 each.

**Entries** are

Juniors-Kennedy Young, Rachel Rowland, Bradi Morton, Ty Halsell

Intermediate- Grayson Hord, Trinity Chumley

Senior-Shelby Henry

# Photography HORSE JUDGING

PRACTICE- MARCH 22

young-@3:30

Older-@ 5:00

MARCH 29

young-@3:30

Older-@ 5:00

COMPETE FRIDAY, MARCH 31 @ CANYON

COMPETE TUESDAY APRIL 4 @ DISTRICT IN VERNON

The RPMC SharpLines bus will transport kids from the school to the courthouse after school.

## Find us on



# Foard County 4-H

Events are created for the latest news and any changes. Updates with times & places.

Or visit our website

http://foard-tx.tamu.edu/

DECISION

CONSUMER

COMPETE-

APRIL 24th @ Vernon

APRIL 10th @ 4:00

APRIL 17th @ 4:00

Deadline to register- March 25th @ 4

young-@3:30

Older-@ 5:00

APRIL 12th

young-@3:30

Older-@ 5:00

APRIL 19th

young-@3:30

Older-@5:00

COMPETE- APRIL 20TH @ VERNON

MAKING

### **APRIL 24 @ VERNON**

DISTRICT ROUNDUP, SHARE THE FUN, S.E.T., EDUCATIONAL PRESENTATIONS, PUBLIC SPEAKING, CONSUMER DECISION MAKING, DISTRICT PHOTOGRAPHY CON-**TEST (JUNIORS & INTERMEDIATES)** 

# STATE ROUNDUP

**REGISTRATION MAY 1-16** 

\*NO LATE REGISTRATION!

# STATE 4-H ROUNDUP JUNE 5-8

# DISTRICT HORSE SHOW JUNE 21-23

AT VERNON

## STATE HORSE SHOW

JULY 22-29 @ ABILENE

# TEEN LEADER LAB

**JUNE 27-29 QUARTZ MOUNTAIN** LODGE LONE WOLF, OK



Foard County Extension office- 684-1919

Michael Bowman-CEA-ANR

foard@ag.tamu.edu

Jaime Durham-Secretary

Jaime.Durham@ag.tamu.edu

## RECORD BOOK

DISTRICT RECORDBOOK JUDGING JULY 13th @

This past weekend the Foard County 4-H put that pledge to work. The members saw a need that they could serve by helping raise money for the relief efforts in the Texas panhandle. The kids and other adult volunteers had a BBQ meal and dessert auction that raised over \$6000 to send to the Panhandle Wildlife Relief fund. The kids set up tables, served food, collected donations, tore down tables and chairs, and mopped, all the while learning the importance of serving others. 4-H members were even able to serve a hot meal to some folks travelling through town transporting hay to the panhandle. While the kids learned some important life lessons such as being grateful for everything they have, they learned how valuable it is for a community to come together to help others that are in need. With that, the 4-H members and adult volunteers once again thank everyone that had a hand in making this such a successful event. God Bless each and every one of you.

























